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Reflecting on a
remarkable Year 
A  M E S S A G E  F R O M  T H E  C E O

As we approach the end of 2023 and

the festive season, I would like to take

this opportunity to convey my

heartfelt gratitude to every Coastal Air

partner and esteemed client. You

have been an integral part of our

journey throughout this remarkable

year, and your support has been

invaluable.

The year 2023 has been marked by

significant achievements and

milestones that have shaped Coastal

Air's trajectory and strengthened our

commitment to excellence. Since

taking over as CEO in March 2023,

strategic shifts have propelled Coastal

Air to new heights. The ISSA

Certification renewal is a testament to

our continued commitment to

improving safety and maintaining the

highest level of compliance with IATA

standards and recommended

practices.

We are proud to have acquired seven (7) new

Cessna Caravans this year, including two with

registration numbers 5H-TFG & 5H-TFM. This

acquisition marks a significant step forward

for Coastal Air. Our partnership with Willis, a

prominent insurance broker in London,

underscores our commitment to prioritizing

the safety of our operations. We have

modernized our caravan and pilatus to an

executive level, equipped with state-of-the-art

avionics. Additionally, the implementation of

Leon Software centralizes planning, crew, and

maintenance data, fostering cross-

department synergy and preventing silo

operations.



Incredible milestones...
At Coastal Air, we are committed to the

aviation industry in Tanzania, and our

participation in events such as the TCAA

20th Anniversary and the ANS Conference

solidified that commitment. Our

engagements at WTM London, We Are Africa,

and Kili-Fair showcased our brand and

services globally, building connections and

reinforcing our presence in the market.

The revamping of our routes to Tanga, Mafia,

and Pemba has expanded our reach,

connecting our customers to the beauty of

Tanzania with its pristine beaches and

vibrant culture. Coastal Air is proud of what

we have achieved together, and we look

forward to even greater heights in the

coming year.

As we conclude 2023, I extend my best

wishes to you and your loved ones for a

joyful festive season. May the new year bring

prosperity, success, and continued

partnership. Thank you for your unwavering

support.

Dr. Capt. Basil Obeidat
CEO & Accountable Manager


